
May 2025 Hot Lunch 

 

Classification: Protected A 

Our May Hot Lunch is now open for ordering! 

 

 

Please place your order at https:// munchalunch.com/schools/jamesmowat.  This 

is open to Grades 1 - 6 & is a Kindergarten Track A date (Monday/Wednesday). 

ORDER DEADLINE: May 1, 2025, at 11:00PM MST.  

Note: Cob’s will also donate 5% of the total profit to our school with the 

Doughraiser Program.  

Please direct any questions or feedback to jamesmowatlunch@gmail.com. Thank 

you in advance for your support of our fundraising efforts! 

We have the Playground Donation option for $1, $3, $5, and $10 for those wishing 

to contribute.  

Stay tuned for more information regarding our McDonald’s Hot Lunch scheduled 

for May 20, 2025.  

 

We are always looking for volunteers to help hand 

out Hot Lunch. Please indicate your desire to 

volunteer on the MunchaLunch website or by 

emailing jamesmowatlunch@gmail.com. We can’t 

do it without you!  
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